
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
20th December 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Your child has now completed their pre-programme assessments ahead of the launch of the Scholars 
Programme after the Christmas holidays. 
 
I wanted to share the important dates around the programme as well as some information with you about 
the initial launch. Whilst the initial Online Launch, Tutor Launch and Graduation Ceremony are for pupils 
only, parents are invited to attend a Parents Launch virtually. Here you will be able to find out more about 
the programme, expectations and key dates. If you wish to attend online, then please sign up via this link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/4aDZ7t7iaY   
 
The dates are as below, and all tutorials will take place in person and in school time:  

  
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/4aDZ7t7iaY


  

 

 
 
 
It is very important that all children attend all sessions as each one contains content which contributes to 
the children’s knowledge around the topic studied which will feed into their final assignment.  
This deadline is 11:59pm on 20th March 2025.  
 
For their graduation they will attend a ceremony at a prestigious university somewhere in the UK. Where this 
will be held will depend on our availability on specific dates and travel time/distance. We have previously 
visited universities in Norwich, Essex and Cambridge. Details of this visit will be communicated later in the 
course.  
 
I am really excited to be able to offer this programme again and I am looking forward to working with you and 
your child.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

  
 
 
 
 

Miss M Warner 
Vice-Principal  
 


